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Hainford Newsletter 

 
Easter 
Today it was finally possible for all children to celebrate the end of term in church altogether. It hasn’t been 
possible since Christmas 2019, when our current year 6s were new to class 3, that we have been able to do 
this and it was particularly rewarding to see how well the school community spirit has remained despite Covid 
related bubbles and school closures. Awards were given out, work was celebrated and Reverend Keith Dignum 
explored the story of the temptation of Jesus in the desert with the children.  
 
This was followed by our traditional egg hunt, that was greatly enjoyed by the children in spite of the wild 
weather. Thank to the Hainford PTA for organising and arranging this event and for Morrisons supermarket for 
their generosity.  
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EDP Book tokens 
Thank you to everyone who collected these for the school. We have used these to buy new sets of guided 
reading books. 
 
Norse Summer Menu 
The new summer menu will start after the Easter holidays. This has been emailed out to all parents/carers 
(25.3.22) and can also be found on the school’s website. Please be aware that as it’s the first day back there 
will be an alternative lunch of margherita pizza.   

 
Ukraine Appeal 
Thank you for all of your amazingly generous donations of stationery. Our year 6s have been hard at work 
sorting and bagging everything ready so that it can be delivered to the organisers later today. This stationery 
will then be delivered to Ukrainian families. Once again thank you. 
  

 
 
 

Let’s Celebrate! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Housepoints: 
For the first time ever two teams were tied so we will have joint winners. Congratulations to Yellow and Blue 
houses for both gaining 396 points each. Therefore on Friday 22nd April children can come to school in non-
school uniform and will be treated as VIPs for the day. 
 
 
 

Friday 
1st April 

Head of School Awards Star Award Values Award 
Trust 

Class 1 Isaac – improved attitude 
and improved progress in 

reading and writing 

- Poppy – a trustworthy 
member of class 1 

Class 2 Sophia – improved attitude 
and progress in all areas 

Wade – amazing piece of 
longer writing 

Phoebe – supportive and 
trustworthy friend 

Class 3 
 

Grace – fantastic progress 
across the curriculum 

Jack – Great work in D&T 
making an electric car. 

Year 6 – demonstrating 
trustworthiness by taking on 
extra responsibilities  
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NPSAA cross-country league  

 
 
Today as part of our celebration assembly, all of the children who participated in the NPSAA country league 
received a certificate to celebrate their fantastic running and especially their teamwork. Across all 6 races, 
children supported each other wherever they finished and this helped with a noticeable improvement in the 
children’s determination and their enjoyment of the events. We look forward to taking part in City Sports in 
the summer. 

 

 
 
 

Alterations/Updates in blue 
 

Easter Holidays (Mon 4th April to Tues 19th) 
 

Summer Term 
April 
19th INSET training – school closed to pupils 
20th (Wed) School reopens to pupils 
22nd Blue and Yellow team celebration day 
WB 25th ‘Bikeability’ training for years 5 and 6  
26th Start of Charley Charley 1 programme for our year 5 pupils (letter sent out 31.3.22) 

28th Hainford PTA’s AGM 
 
May 
2nd Bank Holiday Monday – school closed to pupils 
9th to the 12th KS2 (yr6) SATs week 
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11th Year 4 Cricket at Horsford 
24th Rearranged Young Voices trip to the O2 
 
June 
Mon 6th Jubilee Day – school closed  
Tues 7th School reopens to pupils 
29th to 1st Aylsham High School Induction 
 
July 
22nd Final day with Leaver’s assembly 
 

Thank you for all of your support 


